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Year 6 Leaver Hoodies

Hello Year 5 Parents and Carers,

We will soon be approaching the end of this academic year and in readiness for your
child to be in their final year with us (Year 6, in September 2023).

We are offering you the opportunity purchase a lovely memorabilia gift of a school leaver
hoodie.

We are requesting orders and cash to be in, no later than Monday 5th June so they can
be made and have these ready to wear when they come back to school in September.

The red hoodie will display the number 24 on the back, with all pupil names inside the
number and along the sleeve there will be the pupil's name.

The sizes available are……

Small kids, up to the age of 13 years - This option costs £22.00

or

Adult size of small – This option costs £24.00

If you would like to purchase a hoodie, we will need the money to be in before
05/06/2023 so orders can be made in time, for your child to take home before we break
up in July.

If you could leave cash payment in an envelope and hand this in to the office with your
child's first name (this needs to be the name they would like printed on the hoodie) and
their size, the office will collect the money and pass onto ALR embroidery to have them
custom made.

Thank you
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